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Winter competition winner.  Gloucestershire Farm by Steve Savory. Congratulations. It was judged by a blind vote at the AGM.
Membership Final Warning
Hi everyone. I still haven’t got all the membership renewals in, and we are coming up to our first exhibition of the year. The society cannot accept any work in for that exhibition unless you have renewed your membership. So please check that you have sent the form to me. I don’t mind if you send a cheque or bank transfer, but having your form is the only way I have of checking. The forms are on the website too.
Raffles
We hope to be running a raffle at the Lower Slaughter Exhibition. We have been offered 2 prints from Lynton Bolton and Simon Trapnell has offered us a watercolour sketch by Elizabeth Grey. I you have something to add as a prize we would appreciate it.
June Exhibition Lower Slaughter
Gerald is getting on with the advertising so please send him some photos. Entry forms are attached to this email. Set up will be on 17th June. It’s a beautiful village next to Bourton on the Water for those who don’t know it , a hot spot for tourism and the mill across the village green from our venue is a regular feature in photos of the Cotswolds.
You do not have to have new work in this exhibition as the annual awards exhibition in August.
Events in the coming months
19th May. Jackie Garner New Ventures.
18th- 24th June Exhibition at Lower Slaughter Village Hall. (Set up on 17th)
We know that it might be difficult for some members to take their work there so if that applies to you, Please think of getting together with friends to transport your work. If that is not possible, please let me know and I will try to help.
For new members and guests the time for meetings is 7pm on the 3rd Monday of each month in the education centre at Nature in Art. Anyone can come as a guest to our meetings. There is a charge of £3 per meeting. 
If you want anything advertising through the website, please send the details to Michael Butler at GSAedit@icloud.com or to me for our social media pages.
Please also feel free to put information on the News Bulletin too.  
N.B. Please note we cannot guarantee photographs cannot be copied by others viewing the website.
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